
 

 

 
× Program     Project    Icebreaker 

Title: The Boys and Girls Club of Rutherford County: How Can We Help? 
 
Summary:  
Beta Epsilon met on November 18, 2021, at the Boys and Girls Club in Murfreesboro, TN. 

Our speaker was Sheryl Chesnutt, the Executive Director of the Boys and Girls Club, who 

shared the mission of her organization along with service opportunities for members and the 

community in general. We were delighted to hear about the children being tutored, the meals 

being provided, and the clothing being gathered to help the Rutherford County community. 

Beta Epsilon members were very generous in their book donations for the Club Library. Sheryl 

shared that they also need donations of art supplies and coats.  

 

 

 

Contact Information: 

Name: Dr. Elaine Alexander 
 

Chapter: Beta Epsilon 
 
Email:  elainealexander7@gmail.com 
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